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ASX Announcement 

8 April 2022 

UPDATE ON THE REVIEW OF THE STAR SYDNEY 

The Star Entertainment Group Limited (ASX code: SGR) (The Star) has been advised by the 
Independent Liquor & Gaming Authority (ILGA) that the deadline for provision of the report as part of 
the review of The Star Sydney being undertaken by Mr Adam Bell SC in accordance with the Casino 
Control Act 1992 (NSW) (Review), has been extended from 30 June 2022 to 31 August 2022. 

The Media Release issued by ILGA today is attached to this announcement and further information is 
available in the ILGA section of the NSW Government Liquor & Gaming website at 
www.liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au. 

The Star will continue to fully cooperate with the Review. 

 

Authorised by: 
John O’Neill AO  
Executive Chairman 
 
For more information contact: 

Financial analysts Mark Wilson 
General Manager Business Development and Investor Relations 

Tel: +61 407 145 501 

Media Peter Jenkins 
Group Executive External Affairs 

Tel: +61 439 015 292 
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